VILLAGE OF HARRISTOWN
Closed Session September 12, 2024

The Board of Trustees of the Village of Harristown held a Closed
Meeting on September 12, 2024 5:45 PM. Meeting was held at 185 N.
Kembark Street, Decatur, lllinois 62522.

Present: Trustees April Bogan, Jeff Eller, Les Jenkins, Kurt Terry, Jay
Trusner and Kevin Vessels. Also present were Josh Dubblede, Village
Attorney; Teresa Acree, Financial Clerk and Evelyn Deverell, Mayor.

The meeting was called to order at 5:45 PM by Mayor Deverell. This
Closed Session was held at the request of Trustee Trusner and adding it
to the Agenda was authorized by Attorney Dubblede.

The purpose of the meeting was to discuss the Mayor’s job
performance, communication with Trustees and business owners and
confidentiality of information.

Trustee Trusner explained his concerns. Financial Clerk Acree added
information she had heard being discussed by the Mayor. Trustee
Trusner expressed his concerns about the Mayor overstepping her
authority and possibly making agreements without Board approval. It
was suggested that the Mayor make every effort to communicate
openly with Trustees and business owners. After a lengthy discussion,
no official action was taken or needed.
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Evelyn Deverell

Mayor, Village of Harristown



